
From: flyv35b

To: Draft EIS Feedback; 

CC:

Subject: I-5 Bridge and Pearson Airport

Date: Friday, June 27, 2008 6:02:06 AM

Attachments:

As a long time pilot using Pearson airport I would like to urge that any 
reconstruction of the I-5 bridge crossing the Columbia river strongly consider 
removing the towers on the northern side to reduce the departure climb gradient 
required when departing the airport to the west.  It would seem a fixed span high 
enough for ship passing could be designed further to the south.
 
Cliff Hanson
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